From: 11 April 2018 11:58 Sent: To: (ECHO) (EBOLA TASK FORCE) Cc: Subject: March monthly milk report Syria **Attachments:** WFP Syria - ECHO Milk monthly report\_March 2018.pdf Dear Please find attached the monthly report. Please note that WFP carried out some GFA distributions to speed up the absorption. Currently, WFP is identifying with the ministry some additional schools to fully use up the tonnage, and WFP expects that all the remaining milk quantities (some 7,600 mt) will be dispatched under the school meals programme during April and May. Accordingly, no further distribution of milk through GFA is expected, though operational conditions on the ground may change. I am happy to meet with you. As the progress seems on track I suggest we meet at our level however, if you wish to , kindly let me know and I'll activate We are happy to increase the frequency (verbal/written) of our interactions in the coming weeks to monitor the progress of distributions and discuss any remedial action, if needed.



The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments is intended for specific individuals or entities, and may be confidential, proprietary or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately, delete this message and do not disclose, distribute or copy it to any third party or otherwise use this message. The content of this message does not necessarily reflect the official position of the World Food Programme. Electronic messages are not secure or error free and may contain viruses or may be delayed, and the sender is not liable for any of these occurrences. The sender reserves the right to monitor, record and retain electronic messages.